1% TDT INCREASE

From: Walton Co. Tourist Development Council
Re: Tourist Development Tax (TDT) Rate Increase

Attached: Walton Co. Ordinance 19-15

The Walton County Clerk of Courts will begin collecting a 1% High Tourism Impact Tax on January 1,
2020. As a county determined by the state to have a low population of residents and a relatively high
number of visitors, Walton County is eligible to collect this High Impact Tourism Tax.

With the addition of the High Tourism Impact Tax, the total Tourist Development Tax rate will increase
from 4% to 5%, bringing the collection rate in line with the 4 Gulf Coast counties to the east and west
that also collect a 5% TDT (Santa Rosa, Okaloosa, Bay and Gulf). This rate is still below other Florida
counties popular with visitors, including Miami-Dade, Palm Beach, Osceola, Orange, Volusia and Duval
(each collect a 6% TDT). For this reason, the new rate should not place Walton County at a competitive
disadvantage.

Walton County’s Board of County Commissioners have indicated that the additional funds will be used
to support and improve infrastructure, as well as expand public beach access. These improvements
should offer a good ROI, and safeguard the future of Walton County’s quality of life and quality of guest
experience.

For questions regarding the increase & how the monies will be used, please contact the TDC at 850-267-
1216 or 800-822-6877. For questions regarding how to collect or report the tax, please contact the TDT
Department of the Clerk of Court’s office at 850-267-2040 or touristdevelopmenttax@waltonclerk.com.
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